
From:
To:
Subject:
Date:

John Moderitz
pointtopoint
New P2P regulations
Tuesday, 9 May 2017 1:42:46 PM

I am responding back to the proposed P2P regulations as a small business owner based on the Central Coast of
Nsw. I have serious concerns over the new points on the table and have thrown my full support behind the NSW
HCA in keeping our Hire Car plates and our name as a stand alone service. It's great how we have formed an
association and now have a voice in the industry and a body that is supporting our service.

I am a professional driver on the road everyday not some part time ride share driver and I think it is an insult
that we have all been put in this one basket. There is a proven market for our service - one that is expected by
our clientele who won't accept anything but.

The government needs to realise that they have been taken for a ride by another multinational company at the
expense again of small business operators who are the lifeblood of this country.

Many Thanks

John Moderitz

RITZ HIRE CARS


